
To whom this may concern, 
 

I, as a Cranston resident and a property owner in Narragansett, strongly support bill 
H7382. This bill reduces the current limits on renting and provides badly needed 
housing for URI students as has been done for decades. 
   
Thank you for your consideration. 
 

Sincerely, 
Patty Andriotis 
141 Dellwood Road 
Cranston, RI 
 


